



30 July 2015

Mark Warner
Estimates and Financial Operations
Legislative Council Committee Office
Parliament House
PERTH WA 6000

Dear Mr Warner

Thank you for our telephone discussion on 22 July 2015. As discussed I have been on leave but wished to have an incorrect factual information correction.

In the attached uncorrected copy of the 2015-2016 budget estimates hearings, page 26, I am quoted as saying "there is approximately \$1 million over the life of that project to assist in this very area".

I have checked this and it is factually incorrect. It is planned that over \$2 million will be applied to support Recognised Biosecurity Groups (RBGs) formation and progression in Western Australia during the life of the Boosting Biosecurity Defences Project.

Thank you for providing the opportunity to correct this information.

Kind Regards

Kevin Chennell EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Public / Internet